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 Missing Adult Male and Infant Alert 

 
LEONARDTOWN, MD (March 7, 2025)—The St. Mary’s County Sheriff’s Office is seeking 

the public’s assistance in locating Nicholas Lee Kilduff and his infant son Ryker Ryan-Lee 

Kilduff, a 7-month-old white male.  

 

Nicholas Kilduff, 30, is described as a white male with dark blonde/brownish hair and a beard. 

He is wearing an orange flannel shirt and a black hat, while Ryker is wearing blue pajamas.  

 

The two were reported missing March 7, 2025, from the Mechanicsville, MD, area. The infant’s 

mother reported that the child’s father, Nicholas Lee Kilduff, left their residence with the infant 

at approximately 1 p.m., stating they were headed to a nearby convenience facility. They did not 

return home and have not been heard from since. 

 

Kilduff was last seen driving a white 2006 Mercury Mountaineer with Maryland license plate 

6GL3358.  

 

Anyone with information on their whereabouts is urged to call 911 immediately. 
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